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12th July 2024  
Dear parents/carers  
 
Attached with your child’s report is the result of their Multiplication Tables Check (MTC), which 
they took in June. The purpose of the MTC is to determine whether pupils can recall their times 
tables fluently, which is essential for future success in mathematics. There is no expected 
standard threshold for the MTC, beyond the number and percentage of pupils who achieve full 
marks, as fluency is the focus of the assessment. The check is out of 25. 
  
I would like to thank you for your support and for all of the work that you did to support your 
children at home in order to prepare them for the check, it really did make a difference to their 
fluency and the result that they achieved.  
 
We are really proud of our Year 4 children. This year, they achieved the best set of MTC results 
that we have had so far.  

Should you have any questions about your child’s MTC, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Clare Howells  
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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